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NRC Again Honored Among Top Supporters 
of Historically Black Colleges and Universities 

The 2014 annual survey conducted by U.S. Black Engineer & Information Technology 
magazine lists the Nuclear Regulatory Commission as one of the government agencies considered most 
supportive of the engineering departments of Historically Black Colleges and Universities (HBCU).  

 The 12th annual survey is a result of a poll among deans of the accredited HBCU engineering 
programs and the corporate-academic alliance known as Advancing Minorities’ Interest in Engineering.  

“This is the seventh consecutive year the NRC has been recognized by U.S. Black Engineer & 
Information Technology magazine for our support of the engineering departments of Historically Black 
Colleges and Universities,” said Vonna Ordaz, director of the NRC’s Office of Small Business and 
Civil Rights. “That’s quite an honor and credit for this recognition is due to the continuous efforts of 
NRC employees and our agency’s special programs.” 
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